
Parking Info 

 

Parking is by paid passes only.  Parking is limited and each team has been given 

the information regarding the purchasing of event passes and opportunities to do 

so.   

If you have not received this information, you would need to speak with your 

children’s coach.  However, the passes are sold out. 

 

Due to the fact we are sold out, we ask that you carpool in with others who have 

previously purchased a parking pass or ride in on your team’s bus. 

 

If you choose to drive in and see if you will be parked, you may not be parked, and 

you may miss your child’s race.   

 

If you DO get parked – we are asking that you watch your child run and then 

leave.  Parking is needed throughout the evening.  So, if you do get parked for one 

of the first two events, please try to make a quick exit and allow for other to park 

coming for the later races. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 


